Dock Master’s Report
Shearwater Board Meeting

Monday, December 19, 2011

· The marina plumbing has been winterized.  We have been reassured that our bubblers will be in place and operating in order to prevent damaging ice formation.

· The planned improvements to the kayak storage area have been completed with the installation of a sequential numbering system for individual storage spaces, eliminating the confusing multi-alphabetical and number designations.

· We cooperated with the Eastport Yacht Club in encouraging Shearwater residents to view the Christmas boat parade.  The winner of our “Up the Creek Award” was “MRE Christmas”, with nine condos joining in the selection process.
· Last and very importantly, coordination with Brodie Management has been accomplished so that user letters, invoices, and up-to-date and necessary information requests will be mailed in mid January.

· 7 GCE slips available at this time.

· 1 Kayak space available

Respectifully submitted,

Eric Petterson and Skip Smith, Co-Dock Masters

